
Campbell County School District Board of Trustees Special Dinner Meeting 

Tuesday, August 23, 2022, at 5:15 PM 

Educational Services Center, Rocky Point Room 

 

 

Present:  Anne Ochs, Linda Bricker, Ken Clouston, Lisa Durgin, Dave Foreman, Joe Lawrence, Larry 

Steiger, Alex Ayers, Kirby Eisenhauer, Dennis Holmes, Larry Reznecik, Alison Gee, and Tracy Peterson.  

 

Also attending:  Cassia Catterall, Mary Stroka  

 

Dr. Ayers listed the topics for the meeting: 1) Enrollment Update  

 

Enrollment Update - Mr. Eisenhauer shared an enrollment update with the board. The enrollment 
number at the end of the first day of school was 8864 students, which is a slight increase from the prior 
year. Mr. Eisenhauer pointed out that Sage Valley Junior High and Twin Spruce Junior High are unique, 
with 680 students each. Mr. Eisenhauer reviewed an enrollment history graph which showed enrollment 
trends for the past several years.  
  
Other – Further discussion was had regarding classroom sizes throughout the district, and trustees asked 
that the administration update them after Labor Day on student numbers and class sizes.  
  
Mr. Eisenhauer reviewed the assignments for the newly combined principal positions in the district. 
These include Rawhide Elementary/Recluse Elementary Principal Dane Weaver and Meadowlark 
Elementary/Little Powder Elementary Principal Lindy Watt. Principal Derek Barnhurst will continue with 
Cottonwood Elementary/4-J Elementary.  
  
Dr. Reznicek shared that the district currently has 40 open positions (certified and classified).  
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:55 pm, with no action taken by the board. 
 
________________________________ 

Secretary, Tracy Peterson  

 

 

 

 

_________________________________  _____________________________________  

Chairman                                                             Clerk 


